
 

Closes 15th September 

National Songwriting Competition 2025 

  

School Category Prizes  

as well as Individual Prizes 

  

Free to enter and open to all school aged children 

This is your final reminder that entries for the Australian Children's Music Foundation's (ACMF) National 

Songwriting Competition 2025 are closing very soon! 

The deadline for submissions is September 15th. Don't let your students miss out on this incredible, 

free opportunity to express themselves through music and potentially win fantastic prizes. 

We know how powerful music can be for students to find their voice and interpret their experiences, 

whether it's navigating challenges or simply expressing their feelings. This competition is designed to 

empower them to do just that, with the focus solely on the songwriting itself, not recording quality. 

A Unique Opportunity for Your School Community 

As well as encouraging individual students have you considered supporting and involving your students in 

this competition as a school activity? Whether integrated into class lessons, supported through school 

bands, or by simply encouraging peer collaboration, this is a fantastic way to foster creativity and 

musical expression across your school community. 

Remember the amazing prizes on offer, both for individuals AND your school: 

• School Category Prizes (for winning Primary & High School entries): 

o Winning High School: An APRA AMCOS SongMakers workshop (valued at $10,000!) 

delivered by world-class Australian songwriters and producers, plus a masterclass with 

AMPAL. 

o Winning Primary School: $500 towards instruments or a music experience. 

• Individual Student Prizes: Awards for various year groups and overall competition winners. 

This is a brilliant chance to celebrate creativity within your school and provide valuable recognition and 

resources. 

 

Act fast – the deadline of September 15th is just around the corner!. Enter here. 

You can still download and display the poster around your school, or share it through your social 

channels/school newsletter for a last-minute push. 

 

 

With heartfelt thanks, 

 

https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/1gzhC2xMY6tpLAM2UpSZi5Nr2i?domain=acmf.us12.list-manage.com


 

 
 

 

 

Don Spencer OAM and, 

The Team at The Australian Children's Music Foundation (ACMF) 

  

 

 

Click here to download poster  
 

 

  

   

Click here to contact us if you have any questions  
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Suite 206, 5 Alexander Street, Crows Nest, 

Sydney, NSW 2065 

Australia 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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